
Cruisin’ Corvette’s of Tallahassee Business Meeting 

                                                                April 1, 2014 

 

Meeting was called to order by our President Lee Chadbourne at 7:00 pm at the Old 

Town Café, 1415 Timberlane Rd, Su 416, Tallahassee, FL  32312 

 

Car Show Recap:  Russ Sobczak reported that there ended up being 77 cars registered for 

the show.  The Meet and Greet at the Spring Hill Suites was a huge success!  We will do 

this again!  Hurricane Grill provided the food and it all went very well. 

Most cars there from one club were the Sunset Vets.  Next years date could be March 21, 

or April 11. 

 

Car show breakdown was presented by Lynda Watson.  A copy should be available on 

our web site for you to see.  We are excited on how well this show did this year! 

 

Up Coming Events: 

 

April 26-27:   Thomasville, Rose Festival and Car Show.  Friday night we meet for 

dinner, then a Caravan to the Show on Saturday. 

 

May 2:  St. Armands, Sarasota.  Lee is setting up the arrangements for this; if you are 

interested please contact Lee at 850-570-0234.  An e-mail will be sent to those that are 

going for the final arrangements. 

 

May 10: Cairo Antique Car Festival. /Or a cruise to the coast to Summer Camp for lunch 

with an option to go onto Apalachicola to shop. 

 

May 16th:  Dothan Beach Caravan. 

 

June 14:  Amber’s River house at the coast we could do a Southern Boil, and have 

everyone bring desserts. 

 

July 4:  Bill and Wanda Wannall have offered their beach home for this year’s 4th of July 

get together. 

 

We still have blankets for purchase, and Membership dues are now due! 

 

We did make our 25 for attendance this month.  Those there were:  Lee Chadbourne; Jan 

Nielsen; Lynda Watson; Nancy VanWilder; Paul Mahaffey; Ken/Mary Lee Rouse; 

Margaret/Bob Ely; Chip Perkins; John Opper; John Harris; Bill/Wanda Wannall; Mike 

Wallenfelsz; David Wiggins; Kathy Anderson; Mike/Debby Russo; Greg/Lex Ballantyne; 

Russ/Buzzy Sobczak; Phyllis; Linda Huck made our 25!!! 

 

Respectfully Submitted; 

Nancy VanWilder club secretary    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


